From: Tim Kamps

To: Urban Design Comments
Subject: 555 W Mifflin informational presentation
Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 6:25:30 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I'm registered to speak in support of 7/28 UDC agenda item 6
(http://madison.legistar.com/gateway.aspx ?m=I&id=/matter.aspx?key=78661), but I'll need to
drop off the Zoom meeting shortly, so I won't be available to speak after all. My comments at
this stage were just general support for the proposal - the development team has been in
excellent communication with the neighborhood thus far, and in the two meetings we've had
with them, the neighborhood has reacted positively to the early designs and the prospect of
adding housing on this corner. I hope the setback/stepback requirements in the Mifflandia
plan do not prove to be an insurmountable hurdle to this corner site.

Thanks,

Tim Kamps

360 W Washington Ave #1310, Madison, WI 53703
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